
HepFreeNNE@dhhs.nh.gov

The New Hampshire Viral Hepatitis Prevention
Program provides project management for the
Hep Free NNE strategic planning process.

Learn more about Hep Free NNE!

KICKOFF SUMMIT
HEP FREE NNE

https://bit.ly/HepFreeNNESummit

Ending Hepatitis B & C in Northern New England

OCT 5, 2023
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Virtual summit 
No cost to register

View the full agenda!

Hepatitis Free Northern New England (Hep Free NNE) is a tri-state initiative
bringing together stakeholders across Maine, New Hampshire, and Vermont to
join national and global efforts to end viral hepatitis B & C.

Learn what the most recent local data says about
hepatitis B & C in ME,  NH, and VT.
Participate in interactive workshops alongside people
with lived experience to prioritize goals.
Lend their voice and experience to launch a
community-driven elimination planning process. 

During this CDC-funded virtual summit, attendees will: 

YOU'RE INVITED!

Who Should Attend: Anyone who works on or is impacted by hepatitis B & C is
encouraged to attend. Your attendance will help to amplify diverse voices and a
spectrum of perspectives, including:

People with lived experience with
drug use and harm reduction 
People who have/had hepatitis
and their families and caregivers
Syringe service programs
Harm reduction programs
SUD treatment programs
Mental health services

Advocacy organizations
FQHCs and rural health centers
Hospitals and EMS
Medicaid
Managed care organizations

Organizations serving people 
 with higher risk
Faith-based organizations
Pharmaceutical industry
Commercial pharmacies
Correctional facilities
Medical/professional societies
Maternal and child health programs

Funding for this summit is  made possible by cooperative agreement #CDC-RFA-PS21-2103,  “Integrated Viral
Hepatitis  Surveil lance and Prevention Funding for Health Departments” award #NU51PS005173-03-01 (New

Hampshire)  from the Centers for Disease Control  and Prevention,  Division of Viral  Hepatitis.  The views
expressed in written conference materials or publications and by speakers and moderators do not necessarily

reflect the official  policies of  the Department of Health and Human Services nor does mention of trade names,
commercial  practices,  or  organizations imply endorsement of the U.S.  Government.
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